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ADVISORY |

The Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) finalization workshop
for the development of Pillar 1, Safe Learning Facilities Manual initially scheduled

on January 23-26, 2019 is again re-scheduled due to some activities connected to
Typhoon Usman interventions in Bicol Region as shown below.

WORKSHOP | ORIGINAL SCHEDULE

Pillar 1 January 23-26, 2019
Manual
Finalization
Waorkshop

We apologize for any inconvenienced this may have caused.

For queries, please directly communicate with Ms. Mishelle Somido, PDO 1I at mobile
no. 09174612815, and email mishelie.somido@deped.gov.ph.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the email and be guided accordingly.

Sincerely yours,

2 A C-
ONILDAR. CO
Director IV, DRRMS
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: @ DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ,

.. CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

January 3, 2019

To: All Schools Division Superintendent
For information and guidance.

MAY B. ECLAR, Ph.D., CESO V
‘E'egional Director /

Tracking Number:

e~ tf .
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